Kimley»Horn

September 23, 2019

Joint Referral Committee
City of Houston

611 Walker

Houston, Texas 77002

Re: JRC Submittal: NFF Heights

NFF Realty LLC authorizes Kimley-Horn and Associates to act as an agent on behalf of NFF Realty
LLC for the submittal of the Joint Referral Committee Application. The application is to include the
abandonment and relocation of an existing sanitary sewer line and associated prescriptive easement
for the property located at 349 West 24t Street.

Sincerely,

/

tuart Pielop, President
on behalf of NFF Realty LLC

kimley-horn.com 11700 Katy Freeway_, Suite 800, Houston, TX 77079 281 597 9300



